
Remembrance Events W/C 6th November 
Here at Meadowside the children have been taking part 

in various activities to mark Remembrance Day.  On 

Tuesday, children from our Reception classes  walked 

down to the War Memorial to take time to reflect and 

pay their respects  to those service men and women 

and innocent civilians who lost their lives or were 

injured during war and conflict. The Reception teachers 

were very proud of the children who displayed the 

value of respect impeccably and we would like to thank 

the parent helpers who took time out of their day to 

accompany the children on the walk.  

On Thursday, Mr Cooper from the Royal British Legion 

took an assembly for our KS1 and KS2 children where 

he spoke to children about the importance of signifying 

Remembrance Day. 

Today the whole school took part in a one minute 

silence. The children showed a great level of respect and maturity for this important occasion. 

Today, members of our JLT, accompanied by Mrs Garnham and Miss Tomkins went to the 

Burton Latimer War Memorial to lay our school wreath. We were very proud of the children 

who displayed our school values of respect and reflection perfectly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Diwali Celebrations 12th November 

The children will be  

completing Diwali  

activities over the  

coming days to  celebrate 

this tradition. Please do 

ask your child what they 

have learnt. 



Holidays are coming ! 

We have lots of exciting events 

planned for Christmas. Please see below 

the key dates  

between now and when we break up! 

 



Second Chance Flu  

Vaccinations  

If your child missed the flu vac-

cinations that were carried out 

in school last week and you would still like 

your child to receive the vaccine please 

contact  Northamptonshire School Aged 

Immunisation Service  on 0800 170 7055 

(Option 5) Mon-Fri 8.30am-4.30pm 

 

Librarian Required 

We require a volunteer school Librarian to 

help out in our School Library. You will be 

involved in supporting the children whilst 

they are using the Library. Should you be 

interested in finding out more details about 

this role please contact the School Office in 

the first instance. 

Children In Need Friday 17th  

November  

Children are invited to wear mufti on this 

date . The theme this year is  

SPOTACULAR so in a nod to this theme 

children can wear 

something spotty. 

Should you wish to 

make a donation 

you can do this on 

scopay.com. 

School Notices 
Thank You  

Thank you to Morrisons in Kettering for 

their very kind donation for our Harvest  

Festival. Please see  the photo opposite of 

Jasmine from Robin Class with the goods! 

 

Just a reminder that all 

school meals must be 

ordered by midnight the 

day  

before  it is required. 

This Year  Christmas Dinner  will be on  

Thursday 7th December. Please log on 

to Love Food to order. Please note that 

on this day the only option is a Christmas 

dinner. Should your child want a packed 

lunch you will need to provide this.  


